
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Principal’s COVID-19 Message 
 

These times continue to be some of the most challenging times that we may see in 
education. As a school, we love having the parents/carers at events and sharing in our 
learning experiences.  Unfortunately, this just cannot happen at this time. 
 
I have included a number of notes that have been sent home to the community via hard 
copy, Skoolbag and on our website.  Please take the time to read them again.  If you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our school office on 9832 1488. 
 
I do need to draw your attention to one very specific piece of information that has been 
communicated to all families.  If your child has displayed any signs, even very mild, that 
are considered to be COVID-19 symptoms, they must not be at school.  The Department of 
Education requires that all students returning to school after displaying symptoms, returns 
to school with a negative COVID-19 test. 
 

 
 

I am going to thank you in advance for being as understanding as possible if we need to 
contact you about your child being unwell. 
 
I would also like to express my true gratitude and admiration for our office staff who have 
communicated with our families as respectfully as possible. 
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Principal’s Message (continued) 
Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Parent Survey (Partners in Learning Survey) 
The last copy of the survey has been sent home to families.  If there is any chance that you could 
complete this, either online or on the paper copy, it will be very much appreciated. This survey is only 
meaningful if we have lots of voices speaking up. 
And, if you have already completed this… thank you, thank you, thank you! 
You can complete this survey online by entering the following URL: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/bw58x 
You can also complete the hard copy survey that has been sent home. 
 
Honour Assemblies 
Due to the current restrictions, we are unable to have parents/carers on our school grounds.  We also 
need to keep the mixing of cohorts of students to a minimum.  For this reason, Honour Assemblies are 
being held in classrooms. 
I have the privilege of going to each classroom and presenting the awards to the students alongside their 
class teacher.  Instead of a handshake, we are doing an elbow tap. 
Letters are being sent home to families to inform them on the award that their child has received. Once 
awards are presented to the students, a photo of the student with his/her award is being posted to 
Seesaw. 
I am so very proud of our students.  I am so grateful that we have the students and staff that we do. 
 
Stage 3 Fun Day 
Our Stage 3 students were supposed to be on a three day camp. However, due to the current restrictions 
(and, I am getting tired of having to use that phrase), the camp could not take place. 
 
Today, Mrs Troy, Miss Mackey and the Stage 3 teachers organised a Stage 3 Fun Day.  This included t-shirt 
painting, a mechanical surfboard, putt putt golf, a silent disco and an outdoor cinema experience in the 
evening.  Our students had a brilliant day with lots of laughs, lots of activity and lots of happiness. 
 
Significant organisation went into this event.  A massive thank you goes out to the Stage 3 team for 
putting this together. 
 
 
 
 
Miss Rebecca Webster 
Principal 
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Last day of Term 3:  Friday 25 September 

First day of Term 4 for all students:  Monday 12 October 
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Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
Please note that K-2 students are not listed here as all K-2 students will received a 

certificate. 
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Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 
15 September All students Treats for Birthdays / Celebrations 
15 September Some families 2020 Parent Feedback Survey – Last chance note 
 
Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


